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Announcements

BIA Hawaii announces
$100K educational
funding in support of
future workforce

The Building Industry Association of
Hawaii is excited to announce a
strategic partnership has been
formed with the Harry and Jeanette
Weinberg Foundation to support the
Youth Build Green Pre-
Apprenticeship Construction Training
Program. The $100,000 funding will
support the building industry’s future
workforce.



